Twin Cities Campus

Division of Epidemiology School of Public Health Suite 300 1300 South Second Street Minneapolis, MN 55454-1015

612-624-1818 Fax: 612-624-0315

November 3, 1992

Dr. Milton Terris 208 Meadowwood Dr., RR 2 South Burlington, VT 05403

Dear Milt:

It was good to see you here at SER and am sorry we didn't have more of a visit. Things go well here. We have a strong Division now with a good cardiovascular unit, a thriving young cancer unit, promise for a 3-person infectious disease unit, along with our uniquely strong health behavior and nutrition sections.

Parts of the enclosed editorial may amuse you. I should have made 2 or 3 shorter editorials out of it, but at that particular time "ventilation" was important. This call to action has had a salubrious outcome, with Claude Lenfant appointing a special Task Force on Epidemiology and Prevention Research which should complement the otherwise excellent, but very incomplete, 1991 Atherosclerosis Task Force Report.

Best régards,

Henry Blackburn, MD

Mayo Professor of Public Health

Enclosure